_:'— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Demand Letter from the Heirs of Luis Ulay in Connection with Memorandum Dated
June 22, 2021 Requesting to Give the OCT in the Name of Luis Ulay

1 message

Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 2:32 PM
Reply-To: Gilbert Gonzales <asecfosl.denr@yahoo.com>
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Referred herewith is the letter from the group of Ms. Melanie Ulay which pertains to the
abovementioned subject. Please act on the subject matter, communicate with the concerned party,
and submit to this Office status of actions taken for records and monitoring purposes.

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operation - Luzon
5th Floor DENR Central Office
DENR Main Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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